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July 12, 2002

Ms. Janella Rodriguez
345 Herkimer Street, Apt. 2B
Brooklyn, NY 11217

Dear Ms. Rodriguez:
Congratulations!!

We have just received notice of the birth of your daughter, Cecilia, and would like to
extend our best wishes for a healthy and happy recovery period for both you and your
newborn baby.

As our records indicate this is the first child for you, we cordially invite you to attend our
Parenting Skills Classes, which are sponsored by the Great Parent Organization of
Manhattan. These classes will be held once a week, over the course of six weeks, to
serve as both an information session and support group for new parents like you. Each
class will be moderated by a different expert in the fields of health, nutrition and child
psychology, and will serve to provide you with practical advice on such issues as
bathing, infant care, general health, immunization and nutrition. There will also be an
opportunity for you to ask any specific questions you might have, and to meet other new
mothers and fathers in your neighborhood.

The first class of the series will take place on Monday, August 5™ at various locations in
the New York Metro Area, and are free for all HIP members. To find the location of the
class nearest you, or for more information about the Parenting Skills Classes, please
call HIP Customer Service at 800-HIP-BABY. Being a new parent can sometimes feel
overwhelming, but we are committed to giving you the help you need to make your
transition to parenthood as easy as possible.

We look forward to seeing you in the near future!

Sincerely,

Rosie McCobb
HIP Marketing Associate
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